
 

 

June 3, 2022 

 

Dear Partners, 

 

We would like to inform you that the application for Summer Program 2022 at Niigata 

University (NU) is now open. 

 

This Summer Program aims to provide participating students with opportunities to learn 

Japanese language and culture as well as to acquire global competency through 

collaborative online international learning (COIL) along with NU students. We hope this 

program contributes to expand participants’ horizon and evoke their interest toward 

studying at Niigata University in the future. 

 

Please see the following website for the application guideline. The letter of 

recommendation for applicants must be submitted by coordinators of partner universities 

to Niigata University. The deadline for submission by e-mail is July 1, 2022. 

https://www.niigata-u.ac.jp/en/study/niigata-university-short-term-program/ 

 

Apart from the letter of recommendation, students who wish to apply for the program 

must fill in the necessary information by visiting the URL below. 

https://forms.office.com/r/E5bpnqK3mz 

 

Niigata University will review the letter of recommendation and application form, and 

inform results to the coordinators by mid-July 2022. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. UEHARA at 

studyinjapan@ge.niigata-u.ac.jp. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Nozomu TSUBOI 

Director 

Center for International Education  

Niigata University 

International Office 

8050 Ikarashi 2-no-cho, Nishi-ku, Niigata, 950-2181, JAPAN 

Tel:+81-25-262-6189  Fax:+81-25-262-7519 

E-mail: intl@adm.niigata-u.ac.jp 

 


